
 

 

Information release 
 

FlytoCanarias ceases operations and informs customers how to claim their rights 
 
The travel portal, owned by Global Travel Management, has suspended operations as a result of high 
fuel prices and the war in Ukraine. 
 
Madrid, April 12, 2022. The travel portal FlyToCanarias, owned by Global Travel Management, has 
announced the cessation of its operations as a result of the effect that the high fuel price increase and 
the current war in Ukraine have had on the company in recent weeks. 
 
The company has thanked in a statement the support of all those who - during the 15 months in which it 
has provided its services - have trusted FlyToCanarias to organise their family trips, and have opted for 
a different way of doing things. At the same time, it regrets any possible damage that may have been 
caused by this decision and points out that, thanks to the coverage with both a guarantee and a generous 
liability policy, consumers affected by the cessation of operations can address any possible economical 
claims to the following address: 
 
Markel Insurance SE 
Plaza Pablo Ruiz Picasso, 1, Planta 35 
28020 Madrid. 
 
Telephone: +34 91 788 61 50 
Fax: +34 91 788 61 60 
 
E-mail: siniestros.spain@markel.com 
Copy to: finance@flytocanarias.com 
 
The following information from the insurance policies should be included in the claim: 020S02402CAV y 
020S01328RCA. 
 
For other questions, please contact flytocanarias@flytocanarias.com or booking@flytocanarias.com. 
The company warns that it may take longer than usual to respond to requests. 
 
Source: FlyToCanarias 
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